
On Thursday, September 16th a parent, grandparent or family friend is invited to eat lunch with their
child at our Elementary Lunch Buddy Picnic from 11:00-11:30.  All students will be served a sack lunch
that day and any adult joining their child is asked to bring their own sack lunch.  We will eat together
on bath/beach towels on the ball field east of the school.  Visiting adults can park in the
KRFS/American Legion parking lot.  We hope you or someone special can join us!

Lunch Buddy Picnic
What's that?

It's already September!  The first days/weeks have been fast and furious and it seems that both students and
staff are working hard, learning lots, having fun, and are also tired by the end of each week!  Please continue to
help your child prepare for the school day by getting a good night's sleep and breakfast each morning.  

This month all K-5 students will participate in our district-wide MAP Growth Assessment in the areas of
reading, math, language usage and science.  Classroom teachers and specialists will use this information to
guide their instruction and better meet the learning needs of all students.  Your child's teacher will share
his/her results from these assessments with you at parent/teacher conferences on Sept. 30th.

With the month of September comes high school fall sporting events.  I hope many elementary students are
able to attend the home football and volleyball games.  It's great to have fans in the stands again!  Please
reinforce to your child that they need to sit and watch the game.  This keeps our students safe and allows
everyone to enjoy the game.  Go CATS!

Jodi Fierstein
Principal
jfierstein@superiowildcats.org
402-879-3257 ext. 225

 Reminder: The "Elementary Events" calendar is now posted on our school website or you can
subscribe/add the calendar to your own calendar with the following link:  https://bit.ly/37lcrQf

THE  PULSE  ON  THE  PLAYGROUND
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The latest news and updates from Superior Elementary School

CALENDAR OF UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS:

S E P T E M B E R  6 T H  -  N O  S C H O O L  ( L A B O R  D A Y )
S E P T E M B E R  1 3 - 1 7 T H  -  M A P  G R O W T H  A S S E S S M E N T  W E E K
S E P T E M B E R  1 4 T H  -  4 T H  G R A D E  F I E L D  T R I P  -  A G  V E N T U R E  D A Y
S E P T E M B E R  1 6 T H  -  L U N C H  B U D D Y  P I C N I C
S E P T E M B E R  2 8 T H  -  P R E - K  -  5 T H  G R A D E  S T U D E N T  P I C T U R E S
S E P T E M B E R  3 0 T H  -  P A R E N T / T E A C H E R  C O N F E R E N C E S  @  1 : 3 0 - 8 : 0 0 P M
O C T O B E R  1 S T  -  N O  S C H O O L  ( P / T  C O N F E R E N C E  C O M P .  D A Y )



In a world where you can be anything, 

Bee Kind.
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Breakfast, Lunch, and Sack Lunch Info

The school's breakfast and lunch menus are sent home at the beginning of each month

in your child's red folder.  They can also be found on the school website.

Breakfast is served from 7:40-8:00am.  
If your child wants to eat breakfast please drop them off between 7:40-7:45 so
they have time to eat breakfast.

Sack Lunches: We welcome students to bring a sack lunch if they
don't want to eat what the school is serving.  However, we are having a
large number of uncooked items (macaroni and cheese cups, rice cups,
noodle cups) which take a long time to microwave.  This creates quite
the line-up of meals for staff to prepare.  Therefore, students are not
having much time to eat once their food is cooked.  
Please send items that can be reheated in 60-90 seconds or less.  

60-90 sec.

C o m p l e t i n g  6 0  s e m e s t e r  c r e d i t  h o u r s  o f  c o l l e g e  c o u r s e w o r k  ( i n  a n y  f i e l d  o f
s t u d y )
C o m p l e t i n g  a  P r o f e s s i o n a l  E d u c a t i o n  C o u r s e
C o m p l e t i n g  t h e  H u m a n  R e l a t i o n s  T r a i n i n g  R e q u i r e m e n t s
h t t p s : / / c d n . e d u c a t i o n . n e . g o v / w p - c o n t e n t / u p l o a d s / 2 0 1 9 / 0 9 / A p p r o v e d - H R T -
E m a i l . p d f

H i g h  S c h o o l  d i p l o m a  o r  G E D  c e r t i f i c a t e
B a c k g r o u n d  c h e c k

S U B S T I T U T E  T E A C H E R S  &  S U B S T I T U T E  P A R A S  N E E D E D !
 

D O  Y O U  E N J O Y  W O R K I N G  W I T H  C H I L D R E N ?
D O  Y O U  W A N T  A  F L E X I B L E  S C H E D U L E ?

 
 

A  l o c a l  s u b s t i t u t e  t e a c h e r  p e r m i t  c a n  b e  a t t a i n e d  b y :

 
 

A  s u b s t i t u t e  p a r a  p o s i t i o n  i s  a v a i l a b l e  w i t h  a :

 
I f  i n t e r e s t e d ,  p l e a s e  c o n t a c t  a n y  a d m i n i s t r a t o r  a t  S u p e r i o r  S c h o o l s  a t  

4 0 2 - 8 7 9 - 3 2 5 7 .
M a r t y  K o b z a ,  B o b  C o o k ,  J o d i  F i e r s t e i n

 
W e  a r e  a n  E O E  V e t e r a n s  P r e f e r e n c e  e m p l o y e r .
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